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@ WATERLOO President and Vice-Chancellor

April 10, 2018

Anton Mosunov
Department of Pure Mathematics

Dear Anton,

Warmest congratulations to you on being selected to receive an
Amit and Meena Chakma Award for Exceptional Teaching by a
Student.

I was impressed to read about the impact you are making in
Mathematics, and your commitment to teaching excellence.

Wishing you continued success.

Sincerely,

'*"C———\—* —_—
Feridun Hamdullahpur
President and Vice-Chancellor
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